
October 2018 

From The Editor 

Welcome to the Jayco Jaybirds SA club newsletter.  

Many thanks to Hal for his report on the Coobowie Rally and to Pauline and 
Anne for the photos.   

Keith Greenlees   Editor (kagreenlees@gmail.com) 

Rally Information 
Another year of rallies is almost over so quick, join us at Victor Harbor 

and Tanunda.  
2 – 3 November Victor Harbor Beachfront Park $29.00 PER NIGHT 

(DEPOSIT NOW DUE) 
 

 

T.B.C. Dinner will be booked for Friday 6.30 pm at the Beach House Café, 67 
Franklin Parade just a short romantic stroll along the beach front from the Caravan 

Park. 
 

7 – 8 December Tanunda $33.30 PER NIGHT 
(DEPOSIT NOW DUE) 

 

2019 Rallies:  If you are interested in attending the tag-along to Robe following the Cape 
Jaffa rally could you let me know asap.  Also looking for expressions of interest to do a 
tag-along following the Port Turton Rally to Marion Bay.  
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Coowbowie Rally Report 

Coowbowie Caravan Park 

 
The rally for the weekend of 6

th
 to 7th 

October was at Coobowie. Coobowie 

is a small seaside  town on the lower 

Yorke Peninsula. It faces East into 

Gulf St. Vincent. Some mem-

bers came early but some 

could not come until the week-

end due to other commit-

ments. On the Friday night we 

enjoyed a meal at the 

Coobowie Hotel. Since the ho-

tel does not have that many people coming to meals we had to notify them 

of our order before Friday night. On Saturday night there was a shared meal 

in the camp kitchen. The caravan park 

is very nice with clean facilities and 

pleasant grounds. The main difference 

between it and bigger caravan parks is 

that it is not necessary to travel through 

a boom gate to get in and out. On Sat-

urday Coobowie Caravan Park even 

supplied us with home-made sausage 

rolls. During the day some people 

stayed in camp and some went off on 

various trips. On Sunday Marie and I 

went to Curramulka. That weekend 

Curramulka was celebrating its 140
th
 

anniversary. I am a descendant of the 

Campions of Curramulka.  
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At night some of the members played card 
games etc  in the camp kitchen. I went to 
bed early and from what I could hear it 
sounded like there was a riot in the camp 
kitchen – there was so much laughing and 
yelling. ! Sunday some members had to 
leave due to their commitments but a 
number of us stayed until Monday. 

Regards, 

               Hal. 
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2018 Models  



Unsubscribe 

If you no longer wish to be on our mailing list, please email: 

 kagreenlees@gmail.com 
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Upcoming Rallies - 2018 

November 2nd - 4th Victor Harbor Beachfront Caravan Park 

December 7th - 9th Tanunda 

Booking into a Rally 

If you wish to participate in any rallies, you will need to :  

• Advise Anne Powditch by email or telephone of your intention to partici-
pate four weeks before the rally date. 

 a.bpowditch@gmail.com 

 Phone: 0427 181829  
 

• ALSO, should you wish to arrive earlier or depart later than the dates  
booked by the club, you will need to communicate DIRECTLY with the 
caravan park concerned to discuss your dates of arrival and departure.  
Could you please also let Anne know that you have done so? 

mailto:kagreenlees@esc.net.au
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